
Resource Sharing After Grant Writing 

Workshop 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. Following our recent grant writing workshop on [Date], I 

wanted to take a moment to thank you for your participation and to share some valuable 

resources that will assist you in your grant writing endeavors. 

Enclosed are the following materials: 

• Workshop Presentation Slides 

• Grant Writing Guide PDF 

• Sample Grant Proposals 

• List of Funding Opportunities 

• Contact Information for Grant Writing Support 

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further assistance. Let's continue to 

collaborate and support each other in our grant writing efforts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


